

March 19, 2009

Dear Vince,

It has been a great blessing to have your presence and your gifts at the service of St. Anastasia this past week. You are, in my humble opinion, the best parish mission provider I have ever heard, seen, or even heard about.

Please count me as an enthusiastic supporter of every aspect of your program. If you ever need any further recommendation in Carmelite circles, or any where else, I would be honored to be consulted.

Blessings to you in your ministry, to you and Sharon.

Peace and love,

Dan O'Neill O. Carm.

e-mail: doneill@carmelnet.org

spiritual centers can be viewed at:

www.carmelnet.org